
EXTRA DUTY PAYROLL 
 
Regular district employees performing extra duty such as ticket-taking will be paid by district 
warrant and never from internal accounts funds. 
   
The calculation that includes employer's benefits will change periodically.  The District’s Payroll 
Department should be consulted for the current factor to be used in making calculations for 
extra-duty. 
 


